GAUHATI UNIVERSITY

GOPINATH BARDOLOI NAGAR, JALUKBARI, GUWAHATI-14

NOTICE

Ref.No. Acad/Bed/2018/2987-88 Dated: 12/07/2018

It is for information to all concerned that the Gauhati University B.Ed. Common
Entrance Test, 2018 which was to be held on 22/7/2018 is postponed and
rescheduled on 5/8/2018 due to some administrative reasons. Subsequently, the
last date of submission of Online Application for the same is extended upto 29th
July 2018. For details, please visit websites www.gauhati.ac.in and www.guportal.in
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